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By E-mail 
 
June 27, 2007 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2007-0598 – Submission re Confidential Status 
 
I am writing on behalf of my client, the London Property Management Association 
(“LPMA”), pursuant to paragraph 2 of Procedural Order No. 2, dated June 22, 2007.  My 
client has no objection to confidential status being attached to Union’s response to 
Interrogatory No. 4 from the LPMA.   
 
I have reviewed Mr. Thompson’s letter on behalf of his client, the Industrial Gas Users 
Association, on this subject and support his submissions. 
 
The LPMA may have additional interrogatories for Union that arise out of the response to 
LPMA Interrogatory No. 4.  As such, I request that the Board establish a process for the 
submission and response to these questions on a confidential basis.  Given the tight 
timelines involved and the upcoming long weekend, a response from the Board as soon 
as possible would be appreciated.  The additional LPMA interrogatories will be ready for 
submission to Union by the end of tomorrow, June 28. 
 
Sincerely, 

Randy Aiken 
Randy Aiken 
Aiken & Associates 
 
cc: Interested Parties EB-2007-0598 
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